Minutes: Whittingham PTA and Friends 
 
Monday 24th February 2020
  
Present:  Lynne Fortescue (LF - Deputy Headteacher), Louise Hodgson (LH-Chair), Sophia Chinn (SC – Treasurer), Tina Wynne (TW- Secretary), Elizabeth Knox (EK)
  
1. Apologies:  Belinda Athey, Gemma Woods, Toni Marsden
  
2. Minutes of last meeting: Agreed correct 
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]3. Treasurers Report: £2,065.40 in the Bank (Please see below for further information.)
  
4. Fundraising Ideas: 
 
1. Pop up Shop -  JD to find premises, still ongoing, more details to follow once confirmed.
2. Movie Nights -  As the Disco and then the Bingo evening are being held on the last Friday of February and March, the next movie night will be in April.
3. School Disco – Please see poster that was sent out on Tuesday. Disco will be from 5pm to 7pm for Year 1 to Year 6. Hot dogs and refreshments will be available to buy for £1. Children in KS1 will need a parent to stay throughout the disco. Children in KS2 can be dropped off. There will be a tuck shop and glo sticks to buy. Please advise a member of the PTA if you are able to help on the night.
4. Non Uniform Day - Children to come into school in their own clothes on Friday 28th February. They can dress up ready for the Disco if they wish! £1 per child towards PTA funds. 

5. Easter Bingo - Hall booked and confirmed for Friday 27th March. Bingo will start at 5.30pm prompt. There will be a raffle so if anyone has prizes for this and the bingo, please hand into school. More information/poster to follow.
6. Easter Service Teas & Coffees - There will be Teas & Coffees served in the school hall after the Easter Service, which is on Thursday 2nd April. Easter tray bakes will be sold and any help with these would be hugely appreciated. Please contact a member of the PTA if you can contribute any cakes.
5.Any Other Business:

1. Turnbulls Cake Stall - LH has been approached by Turnbulls to hold a cake stall in their new foodhall. These will be to sell and made by parents/children of Whittingham School. This is something new they are starting and the first on is to be held on Saturday 14th March. 10am to 1pm. Please would you let LH know if you are able to make cakes, listing all ingredients for any possible allergies. It’s a great opportunity for the children to be involved and sell the cakes too.  It will also raise funds for a potential new classroom. Please drop off any cakes made on Friday 13th March into school.

Meeting Close at 4.15pm.
Next Meeting Monday 27th April at 3.30pm in school.
Treasurer’s report 24/02/2020

Balance brought forward £2065.40

Money in
January movie night                                                             £118
Second hand uniform.                                                             £5

Money out
C Thompson running track (digger, man and stone) £1331.71
NCC small lottery licence.                                                £20.00

